
 
Bernie 
 
Please see below copy letter, with attachments, sent yesterday by Dr Michael 
McBride, CMO to Sir Andrew Dillon, the Chief Executive of NICE. You will note 
that the question of guidance on fluid management in children continues to be a 
topical issue within the medical community. The four UK CMOs believe a UK-wide 
approach would be desirable to promote best practice. In this context it was felt 
appropriate, indeed important, to make reference therein to the Inquiry into 
Hyponatraemia-related Deaths.  
 
As a matter of course, the Department has sought to share all relevant documents 
with the Inquiry and I would be grateful therefore if you would bring this 
correspondence to the attention of Mr O'Hara. 
 
Should you require any further details please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Catherine Rodgers 
 
Departmental Solicitors Office 
DD  
 
 
 
 

E-mail Message

From: Rodgers, Catherine [EX:/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE 
GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=

To: Conlon, Bernie (IHRD) [EX:/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE 
GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=

Cc: Browne, Andrew [EX:/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE 
GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=0319650], Finlay, 
Tricia [EX:/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=0318288], Stephen Shaw 
[SMTP:sjshawlaw@a David Sharpe 
[SMTP:david.sharpe

Sent: 21/09/2011 at 11:43
Received: 21/09/2011 at 11:43
Subject: Guidance on IV Fluid Management in children

Attachments: INTRAVENOUS FLUIDS IN CHILDREN.pdf
NHS Scotland Hyponatraemia in children.pdf
Fluid Management in Hospitalized Children.pdf
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